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Confirmation Letter For 

Protecting against using 25 KHz channel separation 
FCC ID: Y4GCU600-2                                                              Date: Apr. 19,2011 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mil ls Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 

To whom it may concern: 

 
We, the undersigned, hereby confirm that the channel separation of 25 KHz wil l  
be disabled by configuring the firmware during the final production. We had well 
understood the requirements of FCC regarding to the issue and we wil l  guarantee 
that  the  final  products    supporting  only  12.5  KHz  channel  separation  wil l   be 
produced and supplied to the U.S. Market.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                                                               
SHU CHENG TAO / ENGINEER 


